
Dear Prospective Trinity Families,

Thank you for taking time out of your busy lives to visit us. I can speak of what makes Trinity such a special 
place (and often do!), but you really need to walk our halls, speak to our current families and faculty, and 
experience it yourself to fully appreciate what Trinity offers.

I have been where you are now. I have worried about making the wrong choice for my child. Where will he be 
happiest? Is she learning all she needs to know to prepare for the next step? Is she cared for? Will he learn to 
be a contributing member of his community?

I moved my oldest child to Trinity mid-year after touring the campus and seeing firsthand how unique Trinity 
compared to other schools. We liked it so much that we moved our younger two children to Trinity at the 
beginning of the next school year, despite the daily 60-mile round trip required. I knew I wanted the best for 
my children. I realized this was where they would receive the best education.

Trinity and I have a long and intertwined history. I have been a Trinity teacher, a school board president, and 
an administrator. But my most important role has been as a Trinity parent. You will hear a lot of talk about “the 
Trinity family” when you visit us. That means that we all are part of a team. Parents, teachers, administrators, 
and classmates all work together to build up each student so that he or she reaches his maximum potential. 
There is a continual focus not only on academics, but also on the spiritual, emotional, and physical growth of 
each student. 

I encourage you to ask the difficult questions while you are here. I urge you to talk to current Trinity families. I 
am so confident in what we offer at Trinity that I encourage you to visit other schools so that you can compare 
them to TES. And if you decide that Trinity is the right place for your child(ren), I encourage you to apply soon.

Please don’t ever hesitate to call on me if I can be of help to you as you make this educational choice for your 
family.

Sincerely,

Kristy Nelson
Head of School

January 15, 2020
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